
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 3/19/2013 6:31:45 PM
To: jlane@semprautilities.com (jlane@semprautilities.com); jerry.schmitz@swgas.com

(jerry.schmitz@swgas.com)
RedactedCc:

Jim Hall (jhall@hallassoc.net); Doll, Laura 
(LRDD@pge.com) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=LRDD); 
Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted

Bee:
Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium Invitation list 031913.xlsx

Jerry, Bret— could you please send a “hold the date” note to your invitees for your companies — 
the CPUC invitation will go out in the next week or so, as location plans are finalized. Eve 
attached the latest version, including some additions to the panel that the General would like to 
pursue. Laura and I will go over the industry list and send a note.

I think by end of week, we should have any changes to the speakers completed (if the additions 
requested by the General do not materialize, I believe the previous list will work quite fine).

Thanks, and we’ll discuss status on the Friday 1:30 call,

Jane

SB GT&S 0873453
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